
 

 

 
 

Y7 Girl’s STEM ‘Sphero Bolt’ Workshop Day: Monday 10th July 2023  
 

Student Name: ___________________________________ 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Your daughter has been selected to take part in our Y7 Girl’s STEM ‘Sphero BOLT’ 

Workshop Day on Monday 10th July 2023 which will be held in the Design & 

Technology classroom from 9am-3pm with the usual stops for break and lunch. 

This free workshop forms part of a prize won by one of our Y7 girls who came first 

in the ‘Enginuity Skills Award’ which was a national design competition!  

As there are only 30 places available, I have selected girls who have shown an aptitude and enthusiasm for 

Design & Technology and STEM subjects (SCIENCE, TECHNOLOGY, ENGINEERING & MATHS). The workshop will 

be run by Ross Hunter from Tablet Academy, which is an EdTech Training Provider created to support 

educational institutions in transforming teaching and learning by integrating new and existing technologies. 

For more information on Tablet Academy you can visit their website: https://ta.education/ 

The day will include an introduction to programming, coding a Sphero BOLT and end with a maze challenge! 

If your daughter would like to take part, please can they complete and return the reply slip below to me,  

as soon as possible please, as places will be allocated on a first come, first served basis.  

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs Moffat, Teacher of Design & Technology & STEM Coordinator 

 

Please Return Reply slip to: Mrs A Moffat 

Name of student:______________________________  I give consent for my daughter to attend the Y7 Girl’s 

STEM ‘Sphero BOLT’ Workshop Day on Monday 10th July 2023 (9am-3pm). 

Signed:………………………………………………….…………….. (Parent/Carer)   Date:……………………… 


